From: I

To: FERGAS
Subject: FE Docket No. 14-179-LNG
Date: Monday, February 09, 2015 2:50:28 PM

I strongly oppose infrastructure built to encourage export of LNG. 1) the use of eminent domain for the pipelines
that feed this export will erode public trust 2) the process and transport of natural gas encourages addiction to fossil
fuels, 3) profits from export will largely benefit the industry, while towns along the route will battle fires, runoff,
and other quality of life issues. This terminal and the related infrastructure is not ultimately in the public interest.
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